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Global Summit on Higher Education 

 
The BFUG was informed, with an e-mail on 5 June 2020, that due to the uncertainty related 
to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Global Summit on Higher Education (planned to take place 
in November 2020 in Rome) was postponed to a date to be decided in 2021. 
 
The Italian Delegation and BFUG Secretariat will keep the BFUG updated. 


